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Dear Ms. Wegrynowski:

i want to thank you very much for coming to our Province and doing a review of the
Immunohistochemistry Laboratory operated by Eastern Health.

I want to thank you for the very detailed and comprehensive report that you have provided to us.
You can be assured that your recommendations wiil be used as a template as we move forward
10 improve the Immunohistochemistry services that we offer We intend to achieve the degree
of competency that you have laid out in the recommendations.

Again, thank you very much for your assistance on this matter I'm sure Mr Gulliver or Dr. Cook
may wish to contact you further to get ongoing advice as we move forward in implementing the
recommendations in your report.

Yours sincerely,

Idd

c Dr Don Cook
Mr Terry Gulliver
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